
Important Medicaid Changes 
The Healthy Blue plan will end on December 31, 2023. 

Beginning January 1, 2024, we will not be in-network  

with Molina, the new Medicaid plan. 

Nebraska’s Medicaid Open Enrollment period is  

November 1 – December 15, 2023 

As of January 1, 2024, Columbus Children’s Healthcare 

 will be in-network with only these two plans: 

 

Nebraska Total Care 

 

United Healthcare Community Plan 

 

If your coverage is currently with Healthy Blue,  

you must enroll in one of the two plans listed above in  

order for us to continue as your healthcare provider.  
 

Please call DHHS at 888-255-2605  

or go online to www.neheritagehealth.com. 

Our Business Office is also available to answer  

any questions you have!  Thank you! 

http://www.neheritagehealth.com/

